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a pregnancy warning, the Irish government has passed regulations requiring a cancer warning label and a 
recent study in Yukon demonstrated the impact of warning labels.8,9,10     

Under the Food and Drugs Act, the Government has the authority to move forward with alcohol labelling 
immediately including standard drink labelling and health warning labels. While we support S-254, we 
implore the Government of Canada to advance regulations at once, fulfilling the intent of this proposed 
legislation. Tobacco and cannabis products, two other legally regulated psychoactive substances, are 
already subject to mandatory warning labels and governed by federal Acts. 11,12 It is time to call on the 
Government of Canada, without interference from the alcohol industry, do the same with alcohol, a drug 
that costs 


